
	
  

	
  

 
 

 
Regatta Notice No. 2011/04 

 
 
 
To:   Competitors for the 34th America’s Cup 
 
Date:   31 January 2011 
 
Subject:   Announcement of the America’s Cup Racing Area in San 

Francisco 
 
  

1. Introduction: Article 24.3 requires the Regatta Director to announce to 
Competitors the racing area on San Francisco Bay by 31 January 2011 
for the Challenger Series, the Defender Series (if held) and the 
America’s Cup Match to be held in 2013, to facilitate Competitors’ 
design of their competing yachts.  

 
2. Racing Area: Pursuant to Article 24.3 of the Protocol Governing the 

34th it is intended that courses for America’s Cup Challenger Selection 
Series, the America’s Cup Defender Series (if held) and the America’s 
Cup Match will be established within the following area on San 
Francisco Bay: 

 
 

 
 
3. The above chart outlines the maximum area within which courses may 

be set. America’s Cup Race Management will work with the U.S. Coast 
Guard to coordinate activities with other users of San Francisco Bay  



	
  

	
  

 
 

 
 
 

and to ensure that the deepwater channel will remain open during the 
event. 
 

4. Further Information: Any questions or queries should be addressed to 
the Regatta Director, Iain Murray at iain.murray@americascup.com. 
This Regatta Notice may be supplemented by additional Regatta 
Notices. 
 

 
 

 
Iain Murray 
Regatta Director 
	
  


